
  

 

               Date for Announcement of Preliminary Full Year Results to NZX 

 The Company announces that the preliminary full year results for the year ended 30 
 June 2014 will be announced to the market on Friday 15 August 2014. 

 

 

          W.K. Butler 

          Company Secretary     8 July 2014. 

 


